Z.V.M. Unani Medical College & Hospital, Azam Campus, Camp, Pune

Report of Ph.D. Department on 2024-2025

The first RAC meeting took place on 31st July 2023, where scholars' research topics and titles were thoroughly discussed, along with defining their aims and objectives. This meeting marks a significant milestone in guiding the scholars towards their research pursuits. RAC have no objection to submit their synopsis to MUHS, Nashik

The Ph.D. department has diligently completed all necessary documentation, ensuring compliance with regulatory requirements and maintaining records of key developments. Looking ahead, the department anticipates the mid-month of August 2023 for the display of notifications regarding eligibility, and the admission process will continue until June 30, 2023. We received eligibility of all scholars from MUHS, Nashik.

The establishment and progress of the Ph.D. department at Z.V.M. Unani Medical College & Hospital showcase commendable efforts by the management, faculty, and committees involved. The department's recognition and initiation of the Ph.D. course for the academic session 2022-23 signify promising prospects in producing high-quality research scholars. The continued support and dedication of the stakeholders are essential for the sustained growth and success of the Ph.D. program.

1. Ethical Committee Approval:

On October 13, 2023, an ethical committee meeting was convened to review and approve the synopsis submissions from scholars undertaking Ph.D. Moalijat. Following thorough evaluation, the ethical committee provided positive approval. Currently, the awaited step is the approval from the Maharashtra University of Health Sciences (MUHS), which is expected upon submission of the synopsis.

2. Synopsis Submission Process:

Despite the readiness of scholars to submit their synopsis, the university has provided the necessary link for the submission. We submitted the synopsis through the link to MUHS, Nashik.

3. Online Lectures:

To ensure continuous academic progress, scholars are actively engaged in online lectures. Efforts are being made to diversify the learning experience by connecting with guides from various regions across India. This approach aims to enrich the educational content and provide scholars with a comprehensive perspective.

4. Ph.D. Admissions for 2023-24:

We have received official permission from the university for the upcoming academic year (2023-24) to initiate the Ph.D. program. However, as of now, there has been no further communication or notification from the university regarding the admission process. We are actively monitoring and awaiting official guidance.

5. Eligibility Verification:

The eligibility verification process for scholars has been completed successfully. This ensures that all candidates meet the necessary criteria for enrolment in the Ph.D. Moalijat program.

Leader Land Control of the Control o